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May 10,2018 

Andy Wilson 
Council Member, District 7 
City of Pasadena 

Dear Councilmember Wilson, 

It is with regr~t that I am writing to inform you of my decision to resign my position as Chair 
, and Member of the Pasadena Commission on the Status of Women (CSW), effective at the end 
of this fiscal year (June 30, 2018). After much thought, I have made the difficult decision with 
our local women's best interest at heart. Next fiscal year will bring on a different set of 
requirements from other commitments and I want to allow my position on the CSW to be filled 
by another local female leader who could make the time commitment it requires. 

It has been a pleasure being a member of the CSW for the last three years and working with 
you, local partners, and city staff. I am very thankful for the time I have served representing 
District 7 and lifelong friendships I have made. Mostly, I am humbled to have served our 
community and I have no doubt we will continue to work together in other areas that support 
our community's needs. 

From now until the end of June, I will work with the current Commissioners to review the CSW's 
2017-2018 work plan so it reflects our achievements for the year. I am also available to provide 
any additional information needed to support this transition. 

Respectfully, 

Lorena Yepez Hernandez 
Chair Pasadena Commission on the Status of Women 

CC: Mark Jomsky 
Pam Thyret 
Susana Porras 
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